
 

 

 

Notice Date:   January 24, 2022 
To:   CareSource Marketplace Providers  
From:    CareSource 
Subject:   No Surprises Act  
Effective Date:  January 1, 2022  
 
 
Summary  
Effective Jan. 1, 2022, CareSource will comply with new state and federal requirements in alignment 
with the No Surprises Act, including how we process claims from certain out-of-network providers. This 
applies to claims with date of service starting Jan. 1, 2022. 
 
The No Surprises Act, part of the Consolidated Appropriations Act of 2021, establishes patient 
protections for members enrolled in Marketplace plans, including protection from out-of-network 



 

 

https://www.caresource.com/providers/provider-portal/appeals/

